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VIA EMAIL 
 
September 28, 2023 
 
 
Mendocino Historical Review Board Members 

Ian Roth, Chair 
Holly Madrigal, Vice Chair 
Holm Kappler 
Alan Saunders 
Ishvi Aum 

 
Board of Supervisors Direction Regarding Temporary Tents within the Town of Mendocino 
Historic District 
 
 
Dear Mendocino Historical Review Board Members,  
 
At the September 12, 2023 Mendocino County Board of Supervisors meeting, the Board of 
Supervisors discussed temporary restaurant tents and provided direction to Planning and Building 
Services. This letter contains a summary of the direction given.  
 
The Board of Supervisors directed Planning and Building Services to deprioritize enforcement of 
restaurant tents within Coastal Zoning for 1 year (including the Town of Mendocino) and directed 
staff to facilitate collaboration with Mendocino City Community Services District, Mendocino 
Historical Review Board, California Coastal Commission and State Water Resources Control 
Board for Tent Policy within the Mendocino Historic District.  
 
In addition, the Board of Supervisors directed Planning and Building Services to inform the 
Mendocino Historical Review Board that the Board of Supervisors supports tents within the 
Historic District and advises they are compatible with the Historic District.  
 
Please see attached adopted Action Minutes from the September 12, 2023 Board of Supervisors 
meeting. The item is contained on Page 197 of the minutes.  
 
As Planning and Building Services begins facilitation of meetings with the agencies listed within 
the Board of Supervisors direction, there will further engagement with the Mendocino Historical 
Review Board.  
 
Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Julia Krog 
Director 


